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BEFORE THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISION
NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE
January 6, 2024

IN RE: PETITION OF AQUA GREEN UTILITY INC. TO AMEND ITS CERTIFICATE OF
CONVENIENCE AND NECESSTIY

DOCKET NO:  22-00028

Petition of Aqua Green Utility Inc. to amend its Certificate of Convenience and Necessity

Aqua Green Utility Inc. would like to add an update to our petition requesting to add Thunder
Mountain to our service area. There was a large pipe in the creek that must be crossed in order to start
construction on the sewage plant and it needed to be replaced. The developer had the pipe replaced
this week so equipment will be moved in to start construction over the next couple of weeks.
Construction of this system will begin this month.
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